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The CAS Computer Committee Spring 2015 Assembly Report

The 24 members of the CAS Computer Committee continue to help determine faculty
computing needs within their departments, continue to serve as liaisons for their departments
in building and maintaining active relationships with USF Information Technology, and continue
to communicate important computing news and computing resources available to their
departments.

Given the increasing interest and demand for online course delivery, the committee focused
particular attention on connecting CAS faculty with available resources for successful online
course development. As such, the committee met with Lindsey Mercer, the Associate Director
of Online Faculty Development for Innovative Education. Lindsey provided the Committee with
much---needed insight into available resources for faculty as well as challenges facing online
assessment such as how to minimize cheating using online proctoring. These important
meetings with key members of the USF tech community will keep CAS faculty on the cutting
edge of online education.

Respectfully submitted,
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